

March 14, 2023

Moved by Councillor Seconded by Councillor

WHEREAS March 9<sup>th</sup> is World Kidney Day and it is an important time of year to highlight the impact of kidney disease and raise awareness of kidney health in communities across the country; and

**WHEREAS** People living with kidney disease fight a lifelong battle, and The Kidney Foundation's mission is to support those affected every step of the way, from diagnosis to treatment with trusted educational resources and peer support programs; and

**NOW THEREFORE** I, Mayor William C. Steele, do hereby proclaim the month of March, 2023 as "**Kidney Health Month**" in the City of Port Colborne. We are inviting the people of Port Colborne to #MakeYourMark on Kidney Disease.

William C. Steele Mayor